
FITTING SOLUTIONS FOR HARSH ENVIRONMENTS

Date:   February 3, 2025 

To: Our Valued Customers and Distributors 

From: Steve Kilcrease – Vice President 

Effective March 1st we will be implementing an adjustment on all discounts of 4%.

All quotations will be honored per their previously established dates.

Please contact customer service if you would like a revised copy of your discount schedule.

We appreciate your patronage and look forward to serving you.

Best regards, 

Steve Kilcrease– Vice President 


